
 

February 6, 2019 

Sen. Chuck Schumer 
US Senate 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Senator: 

The Puerto Rico Chamber of Commerce (PRCC) is a multi-sectorial, nonprofit organiza-
tion representing the interests of industries and businesses in Puerto Rico in order to 
promote sustainable economic growth and development.  

As you know, Puerto Rico hasn’t fully recovered from the devastation caused by Hurri-
cane Maria and many American citizens still suffer food insecurity, due to unemploy-
ment and lack of financial resources.   

Puerto Rico will run out of disaster nutrition assistance funds on March 1st, if Congress 
does not approve additional funds.  Thus, we fully support the efforts made by the 
Coalition for Food Security and urge you to ensure that an allocation of $600 million 
dollars in additional NAP funds for Puerto Rico is included in HJ Res. 31 this week. 

Your support and your vote in favor of HJ Res. 31 are greatly appreciated. 

Respectfully, 

 

Kenneth Rivera-Robles, CPA, Esq., CVA, CGMA, CM&AA 
President 


